
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust’s 

VIVA Institute of Technology 
Approved by AICTE, New Delhi, DTE, Government of Maharashtra 

And Affiliated to University of Mumbai 

 

Activities done under MoUs signed during 2018-19 

 

  

Sr. 
No. 

Name of the 
Institution  

Year of 
signing 

Duration Academic 
Year  

List of activities 
Page 
No. 

1. 
Prolific systems 
and technology 

pvt.ltd. 

2018-19 
 

5 years 
 

2021-22  
Guest Lecture on Internet 
of things revolution  

1 - 2 

2020-21   
Guest Lecture on Industry 
4.0 

3 - 4 

2019-20  
Guest Lecture on Trends in 
industrial automation, 
embedded systems & IOT 

5 - 10 

2. 
Neelam Arch 

consultants Pvt 
ltd 

2018-19 5 years 2019-20 
Internship offered to three 
students 

11 - 13 

3. 

DHANUSH 
ENGGSERVICES 
INDIA PVT LTD, 

MUMBAI 

2018-19 5 years 2019-20  

Guest Lecture on 
Awareness on Electrical 
designing in building  
services 

14 - 19 

4. Raw Engineering 2018-19 Lifetime 

2021-22 
Guest Lecture on Journey 
from Institute to Industry  

20 - 23 

2020-21  Placement to one student 24 - 26 

2019-20  
Guest lecture on Job vs 
Further studies 

27 - 29 

2018-19   
Guest lecture on Job vs 
Further studies 

30 - 32 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust’s 

VIVA Institute of Technology 
Approved by AICTE, New Delhi, DTE, Government of Maharashtra 

And Affiliated to University of Mumbai 

 

Sr. 
No. 

Name of the 
Institution 

Year of 
signing 

Duration 
Academic 

Year 
List of activities 

Page 
No. 

5. Tech Cryptors 2018-19 Lifetime 

2021-22 
Guest Lecture on Career 
opportunities in IT sector  

33 - 37 

2021-22 
Guest Lecture on Future of 
IOT with opportunities & 
challenges 

38 - 42 

2021-22 

STTP for faculties on 
Automation & Monitoring 
using IOT in Computer 
Engineering 

43 - 49 

2019-20 
Two days Internship 
Training Course on UI/UX 
Designing for students 

50 - 54 

2019-20 Placement to one student 55 

6. 
N M 

Technocrafts 
2018-19 1 year 2018-19 

5 Day Workshop on Arduino 
for Nirman(Bridge Course) 
for students 

56 - 60 



 
 Shri Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust’s 

VIVA Institute of Technology 
Shirgaon, Virar (East), Dist: Palghar-401305, Maharashtra 

Website: www.viva-technology.org 
 

Department of Electronics and Telecommunication Engineering 
 

Activities done under various MoUs 

 

Name of Company – Prolific systems 

Date -18/2/2022 

Duration – 1 day 

Guest Lecture on Internet of things 
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TOPIC: 

By: 

Roll 

No. 

3 

4 

11 

12 

13 

14 

16 

17 

18 

19 

20 

21 

22 

23 

24 

25 

26 

27 

28 

29 

30 

Class 

AsaV Khan 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

S 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE PANCHAL AMEY ANIL 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

Name of Student 

GAWANDE CHINMA) ARUN 

lGHUGE RUSHIKESH ANNA 

KADAM MANALI MAHESH 

KHANDAGALE PUSHP Ak VAY 

MISHRA OMKUMAR KRISHNAMOHAN 

IAHARJEL SA) A\\AS\1GAR 

PAL VIKAS RAMLAUT 

NIK AM RUSHABH SHASHIK ANT 

PAL VIKAS RAMLAUT 

PATIL MAYUR RAVIKANT 

PATIL SHUBHAM GANESH 

PAW ARSUNNY SURESH 

A. Shirgnon, VirartEast), Taluka-Vasai. Palghar District - 401 303. Maharashtra. 

|PISAT ANANTA CHANDRASHEKHAR 

RANE AASAV AREE PRADEEP 

RAUT BHAVIK SHEKHAR 

SAMANTA SOURAV SAN AT 

THAKUR ASHISH JAYESH 

Late Shri. Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust's 

VIVA Institute of Technology 

|SANKHE HRUSHIKESH KASHINATH 

TIW ARI JATIN RAJENDRA 

VENGURLEKAR YASH SHIVPRASAD 

VORA ZHIL RAJESH 

VISHWAKARMA AMIT PRADEEP 

WADEKAR PRASHANT SURESH 

SOLANKI MIHIR 

ZINJURDE BHAGY ASHRI SANJAY 

|JOSHI SAUMYA 

KADAM RIDDHI RAKESH 

KANU VIJAY GUPTESHWAR 

KENI SHUBHAM RAJENDRA 

Academic Year: 202|~ 

Sign 

Qrin 

roo 

nel 

Roll 

No. 

14 

37 

38 

39 

40 

4 | 

42 

43 

44 

45 

46 

48 

49 

50 

S2 

53 

54 

S 

$7 

S8 

6) 

Proli-fre) 

Class 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BF 

BI 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

B 

BE 

BI 

B 

Date: 

Name of Student 

KES \R \R LIOSHADA SHY AMIS \DER 

KHAD RUPILANKLSH 

KHAVDEK \R ABHISHEK JAYRAVM 

KHANILKAR VISHHVESH 

KOTLA\ DIVÝAVARAY AN 

KTHEA \R POOVAV AVIL 

KUTRFKAR AMAN SANDEEP 

MAYEKAR SHUBHAM SHRIKANT 

NAIDU NIKHIL CHANDRASHEKHAR 

NAMAL SOUNDARYA SANJAY 

NIKAM HARSHIKESH SUNIL 

|SHETYE NITESH ANANT 

SHINDE KUNAL CHANDRAKANT 

MISHRA NILESHKUMAR DEVESH L IAR 

MISHRA NITESH GANGASAGAR ANITA 

MISHR A VILEK RAMASHRAY GYANDEVI 

MISTRY MIHIR KUMAR NIMESH NL MAR 

MOHILE MANTHAN RAJENDRARUCHITA 

MORE SAHIL SUNIL KUSUM 

NAIDU NIKHIL CHANDRASHEKHAR 

NAIK GOVIND RATNAK AR RATNAVALI 

NAMAL SOUNDARYA SANJAY ANITA 

NIKAM HARSHIKESH SUNIL SANGEETA 

PADAVE PRERANA KAMLESH SW ARAJ 

PATEL JANVIASHWIN YOGINA 

PATIL AISHW ARYA UMARNANCHAN 

PATIL MANSI TULSHIRA TEJAL 

PATIL TRUPTI GRISH SHARDA 

PAW\R|ANTIILAS \ARSHA 

PR ADI\ ASHREE 

Sign 

SN 

Guest Name & Sign 

Son 

Ahan 
18l2\2 
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 Shri Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust’s 

VIVA Institute of Technology 
Shirgaon, Virar (East), Dist: Palghar-401305, Maharashtra 

Website: www.viva-technology.org 
 

Department of Electronics and Telecommunication Engineering 
 

Activities done under various MoUs 

 

Name of Company – Prolific systems 

Date -12/2/2021 

Duration – 1 day 

Guest Lecture on Industry 4.0 revolution by Shital Chaure 
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TOPIC : 

By: 

Roll 

No. 

2 

3 

6 

9 

10 

12 

13 

14 

15 

16 

17 

18 

19 

20 

21 

22 

23 

24 

25 

26 

27 

2% 

29 

34 

Class 

BE 

BE 

BE 

JduStry 4io rev vlution Cfrolifi 
Shital 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

BE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

PAW AR ASMITA 41 A1J 

Name of Student 

Chawre 

PEDNEh AR PRATHAMGA1APAL 

PRAS AD POOJA 4W ADHAISHOR 

PL THRA SANKET SANJEEN 

RAVARITIA BRUMOH 41 

RALTRIDDHI GAVESH 

R4LT SHLOK VITIN 

RAW 4T HITESH PREMISINGH 

AGRE SALRABH SLRESH 

SHARMA ANATKLMAR RADHESHYAM 

At. Shirgzon. Virar( E asth. Taluklasa1, Paighar District - 401 303. Maharashtra 

CHANDLRK AR NITESH SHIVRAM 

CHALHAN DHRUMIL ISHWAR 

CHOLDHARI OMKAR SHARAD 

GLPT AANJALI J AIPRAK ASH 

AINI RLTIK PANDLRANG 

A! POORTI RAMESH 

MOHITE PRANAY CHANDRAK ANT 

Late Shrí.V ishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust's 

KISI MEGHA DIPAR 

PALKAR AKSHAY SHRAVANKUMAR 

TIW ARI SACHIN CMASHANKAR 

PETHE OSKAR VIKAS 

BIND DEEP AK RAMAVATAR 

KLBAL NIKITA SHIVRAM 

PANDY SISHAL RAMAUMAR MAHABALI 

MORE SAINATH ANANT 

VIVA Institute of Technology 

SHI SAt MIA 

ADAM RIDDHI RAKESH 

SAD4AV TEJASHRFF CH4NDR AK4T 

ANL IJAY GLPIESHW AR 

KEI SHUBHAM RASENDRA 

Academic Year: 
Guest Lecture Attendance 

Sign 

Nethe 

KRA 

Roll 
No. 

32 

33 

34 

35 

36 

37 

38 

39 

40 

41 

42 

43 

44 

45 

46 

49 

50 

51 

64 

56 

67 

59 

o?0-2\ 

60 

Class 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

SE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

TE 

Date : 12l2|202) 
Name of Student 

AESARA \R 11OKSH ADA SHY AMS \DER 

HAD)E LRLPIAVL SH 

AHAVDE A AR ABHISHEA JAYRAM 

HAN|LA AR ISHVESH 

OIA DIV)A ARAY AV 

CHEA AR POO\ AL ANL 

K TREh AR AMAN SANDEEP 

MAYEAR SHUBHAM SHRIK AT 

AIDL IKHIL CHANDRASHEKHAR 

NAMAL SOUNDARYA SANJ AY 

NIK AM HARSHIKESH SL NIL 

SHETYE NITESH ANANT 

SHINDE KUNAL CHANDRAKANT 

SHIRA AR BHAGY ASHREE BHALLCHANDRA 

SHIRODA AR ADIT RAJESH 

ANDEL SU \JEDH KISHOR 

|WRALIA AR A11E) AR\ IND 

AID) A BHAGYASHREE JITE\DRA 

ER\1 A ADITI KAMLESH 

ISHW A AR\1A PRAIIN SLRE\DR: 

W A\AHE DE AVINASH \ILIND 

BON1BLE AAKANA SHA BHARAT 

CHOUDHARY PRAVIN JODHAR A\! 

Sign 

Guest Name & Sign 

vish 

NSh 
KSH 
Bhush 

S 

Fchauee 

Shital chawre 
(2l220| 
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 Shri Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust’s 

VIVA Institute of Technology 
Shirgaon, Virar (East), Dist: Palghar-401305, Maharashtra 

Website: www.viva-technology.org 
 

Department of Electronics and Telecommunication Engineering 
 

Activities done under various MoUs 

 

Name of Company – Prolific systems 

Date -24th July 2019 

Duration 1 day 

Guest Lecture on trends in industrial automation, embedded systems & IOT by Asrar Khan & 

Shital Chaure 
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Ref No 

To. 

1! In stit1! 
Late Shri. Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust's 

Anproved by AICTE New Delh1 DTE Government of Maharashtra Affiiated to Jniyerst. 
AL Shirgaon Post Virar Tal Vasa Dist Palghar - 401 305 

Website : www.viva-technology.org 
E-mail : contact@viva-technology.org/ principalvit@vivacollege.org 

VA VT 6G 2019-20 

Mr. Shital R. Chawre. 

Dear Sir. 

Tel.. 777 000 2544 

Technical Head (Embedded). 
Prolific Sstems and Technologr P. Lid. 
Plot No A-267. MIDC. Road No.J6 A 

Opp. LSIS Hospitai. Wagale Industria! I:state. 
Thane (W). 400 604 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation. 

Thanking you. 

Hope for similar support in lulure lo0. 

Date 

We are rcall\ gratelul to vou for vour valuable time and efiort tor delierine 
a lecture on *Trends in Industrial Automation, Embedded systems & loT" tor 

our second vear. third vear & inal vear Electronics & Telecommuncallon 

Ingineering students on 24 July 2019. Your lecture was ter inlorma. 
knowledgeable and motivating. Our sudents will cherish our valuw adding ords 

24 07 20u 

Yours faithlull. 

Dr. �run Kunar 

IPrincipal 

in their hearts. 
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Ref No 

lo. 
Mr Asrar Khan 

Approved by AlCTE New Delhi DTE Government of Maharashtra. Affiliated to University cf 

At Shirgaon, Post Virar. Tal Vasa1, D1st Palghar -401 305 

Tel.: 777 000 2544 Website: www.viva -technology.org 

E-mail contact@viva-technology. org / principalvit@vivacollege.org 

S Instructor (Knowledge managcment). 

Proiic Sistems nd Technologv Pv. Lid. 

Plot No A-267. MIDC. Road No. l6 A. 

Dear Sir. 

Opp ISIS Hospital. Wagale Industrial Istale. 

Thane (W). 400 604 

Late Shn Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust's 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation. 

We are rcally graleful lo you for your valuable Lime and ellort lor deliV ern 

a lecture on *Trends in Industrial Automation, Embedded svstems & loT* for 
Telecommunicalion 

our second year. third year & final year Electronics & 
Your lecture Was err normaule. 

Engineering students on 24" July 2019. 

knowledgcable and motivating. Our students will cherish \our valuc adding words 

Hope for similar support in future lo0 

Thanking \ou. 

Ral 

24/07/19 

Date4 07 201) 

ST! 
Yours faithully. 

DY. Arun Kumar 

Irncipat 

in their hearts. 
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Department of Electronics and Telecommunication Engineering 
Guest lecture on: Trendiin dustiad Automation, 
By: My. Ayor khan k Me swtal hawne 

Class: S, E EXTC 

Sr. 
No. 

2 

3 

5 

9 

ASWANITANV BIHAGWAN 

BOMBLE AAKANKSHA 

BHARAT 

14 

CHOUDHARY PRAVIN 

JODHARAM 

SHANTKUMAR 

Name of Student 

GARUD VINAYAK 

GAWADE RAVINDRA 

MEGHASHYAM 
JADHAV MITALI 

BALKRISHNA 

VIVA lnstitute of Technology 
Acadenic Year: 2019-2020 

JADHAV TEJASHREE 

CHANDRAKANT 

JOSHI SAUMYA 

10 KANU VIJAY GUPTESHWAR 

11 KENI SHUBHAM RAJENDRA 

KADAM RIDDHI RAKESH 

19 

13 KHADYE TRUPTI ANKUSH 

KESARKAR MOKSHADA 

SHYAMSUNDER 

20 

15 KHANVILKAR VISHVESH 

KHANDEKAR ABHISHEK 
JAYRAM 

16 KOTIAN DIVYA NARAYAN 

17 KUCHEKAR POONAV ANIL 

18 KUTREKAR AMAN SANDEEP 

MAYEKAR SHUBHAM 
SHRIKANT 

21 NAMAL SOUNDARYA SANJAY 

22 NIKAM HARSHIKESH SUNIL 

23 PATEL JANVI ASHWIN 

28 

NAIDU NIKHIL 
CHANDRASHEKHAR 

24 PAWAR TANVI VILAS 

25 RABADE MIHIR PRAKASH 

26 RAVAL MEET NILESH 

27 SAWANT HARSHAD VLJAY 

31 

32 

33 

29 SHAIKH TAHIR MOHAMMED 

30 THOTA REETHIK R 

SAWANT HRUTIKESH 
PRADEEP 

37 

TRIPATHI AKASH SUSHIL 

TRIPATHI AMAN MANOJ 

YADAV KRITI AMBIKA 

34 PATIL AISHWARYA 

35 KAVALI MEET 

36DINGORE HITHESH 

Sign 

JHA RI HLKESH ih 

Sr. 

No, 

39 

40 

41 

42 

44 

5 

46 

47 

48 

49 

50 

51 

52 

53 

54 

55 

56 

57 

58 

59 

60 

61 

62 

63 

64 

65 

66 

67 

69 

70 

7 

72 

73 

Smbedded bylan 

Name of Student 

Signnture ol the lecturer 

Sign 

24thy 
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Guest Lecture on: Tred tndulta bhutumatii, Eubedded yata & ioT 
By:r Asrean khan, l r stial ehaujre 

Class: TE EXTC 

Roll 
No. 

23 

2 

25 

16 

19 

21 

24 

26 

18 

20 

27 

30 

3 

28 

29 

10 

12 

Late Shri. Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust's 
VIVA Institute of Technology 

Academic Year: 2019- 2020 

2 

Name of Student 

4 BHOSALE CHETAN NARENDRA 

6 DANDEKAR NISHANT PRASHANT 

ADULKAR VINAYAK RAMU 

AREKAR SHREYA PRASAD 

BHOGOL VAISHNAVI SUBHASH 

CHAUDHARY APOORV BHUPESH 

13 JOGALEKAR VINAYAK VITTHAL 

17 KHADAS REVATI DEEPAK 

DUDAM MAYURI NARAYAN 

GAIKWAD KUNAL BHASKAR 

GAZZELA S HARIDRA 

GUCHAIT SAURABH BHAIRAB 

GUPTA SHWETA RAKESH 

JARIWALA DISHA NANU 

KANRAR VISHAL BIJAN 

KAWANKAR SUYASH HARESH 

KENI TEJAS RAVINDRA 

KHAN JAWWAD WAHID 

KHAN MOHAMMED AQUIB IRSHAD 

KULKARNI JAYESH CHANDRASHEKHAR 

MAHAMUNKAR VINAY VASANT 

MAHARANA BIKAS BIJENDRA KUMAR 

MHATRE ANKIT VIJAY 

MISHRA NITESH GANGASAGAR 

MULIK SHUBHAM CHETAN 

NAIK GOVIND RATNAKAR 

OHOL NILESH DINESHKUMAR 

PAL REEKSHAB SANJA y 

PARAB RUTUJA RAJESH 

PATHAK PUNIT RAJENDRA 

Sign 

Ahonehe 

eam 

as 

Roll 

No. 

31 

32 

33 

35 

36 

37 

39 

40 

34 PATIL PRANAV DATTARAM 

4 

42 

43 

44 

45 

46 

47 

48 

49 

50 

5 

52 

53 

54 

56 

57 

58 

Date: 24 Juy 2o11 

60 

Name of Student 

PATIL ANKITA DHANAN.JAY 

PATIL BHAKTI KAMALAkAR 

PATIL MANISH SUDAM 

Semester: V 

PAWAR ASHWANTI PRADEEP 

PAWAR ASMITA ANANT 

PEDNEKAR PRATHAM GANAPATI 

PRASAD POOJA AWADHKISHOR 

PUTHRAN SANKET SANJEEV 

RANA RITIK BRIJMOHAN 

RAUT RIDDHI GANESH 

RAUT SHLOK NITIN 

RAWAT HITESH PREMSINGH 

SHARMA ANANTKUMAR RADHESHYA M 

SHETYE NITESH ANANT 

SHINDE KUNAL CHANDRAKANT 

|SHIRKAR BHAGYASHREE 
BHALCHANDRA 
SHIRODKAR ADIT RAJESH 

TANDEL SUMEDH KISHOR 

TIWRAMKAR AMEY ARVIND 

VAIDYA BHAGYASHREE JITENDRA 

VERMA ADITI KAMLESH 

VISHWAKARMA PRATIK SURENDRA 

WANKHHEDE AVINASH MIILIND 

YADAV AAKASH RAMANAND 

YADAV ARUN RAMSAKAL 

YADAV NEETU AMARBAHADUR 

Hobesh V Thanui 

Sign�ture of Guest Lectuter 

Sign 

shinde 

A 

Mtesh 
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VIVA 

Guest Lecture on: Treads in ndahial automatim frbedded sqelene Jol 
Class: BEENTC 

By: Mr. Agar khan & Mrshital hauee 
Roll 
No, 

0 

12 

13 

14 

15 

ANSARI SAEED ANWAR 

l6 

19 

ARYA MANISH RAMESHCHAND 

20 

21 

22 

23 

24 

25 

26 

Name of Student 

27 

Late Shri. Vishmu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust's 
VIVA Institute of Technology 

BAIT ROHAN RAJARAM 

BARIVAIRHAV BHARA1 

BISW AS ABLJIT ASHII 

CHAUDHARI ADISH RAMESH 

CHAUHAN RAVIAU MAR 
LALMANI 

DANDEK AR CHAITAN\A 

SANDEEP 

DUMBRE SUPRIYA BABAN 

GAMIT DHRUVALKUMAR 
MANUBHAI 

GAVAKAR SIDDHESH VJAY 

GURAV HEMANT 

HAMBIR SUSHIL SUBHASH 

JADHAV ANIKET AwIL 

JHA POOJA SANTOSH 

KAJROLKAR OMKAR PRAKASH 

KHADE SUCHAN SAVJI 

KHAN AMAN 

MHATRE NIMISH VINOD 

MISHRA MAITREYEE ANANT 

MISHRA SHUBHAM YATINDRA 

MISTRY JAY YOGESH 

MOURYA SURAJ SHRI 
SIVPO0JAN 

NISHAD PARIKSHIT RAMKISHAN 

PALKARTEJAL DINESIH 

Academic Year: 2019- 2020 

PANDEY JAYPRAKASIH 
SATENDRA 

PANDEY RATNESIKUMAR 
SHIVNARAYAN 

Sign 

bnbie 

suchon 

Maitye 

Roll No. 

29 

37 

J8 

39 

J0 

32 PAWAR SUSHANT SHIVAJI 

12 

Semester: VIL 

52 

Name of Student 

53 

PANDE ROHIT RAJESH 

|PARKAR SUEVAN 
ABDULREIMAN 

36 RAUT NIKESH RAVINDRA 

PAIL SAHL VIDYADHAR 

|PATWA KRISHVARAL\I 

POPALKAR SUMIT SHIVAJII 

PRAJAPATKARANR\JESH 

PULLIADI RUBINIANANDAM 

SAHANI SUNIL GANGARAM 

SATA CIHETAN ANIL 

SHARMA YOGENDRA HORILAI 

SHETTY SAURAB| 

SIIETTY SRISHTI MAD|VARAJ 

SHINDE AJIT RAJARAM 

SHIRGAONKAR TUSHAR 

SHIRKEADITYA DNYANDEN 

SIRKE SANDHYA DEVDATTA 

SINGH ADITYA SUSHILKUMAR 

TARI NIKITA ARVIN) 

UDAYAR DIVESII THIRU \IUGA\ 

VARMA SURAJ ANANDE 

YADAT JTES|KULARUTTA\I 

YADAV MANOJCHINTAMANI 

VADAV SURIRAMRAMDULAR 

Pralhamesh 

GUEST SIGNATURE 

kadu 

Sign 

B 
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To, 
The Principal 
Through HOD (Electrical) 
VIVA Institute of Technology 
Virar (W) 

Prof. Sunil P. Suknale 
Electrical Department 
Date: - 16/08/2019 

Sub: Permission for conducting guest lecture for Final year Electrical Engineering students. 

Respected Sir/Madam, 
We, the department of Electrical Engineering are conducting one day guest lecture for final 

year Electrical Engineering students on "Awareness on E lectrica l d es ig ning in build ing services" 
by "Mr. AV Ravi K i ran" of " Dha nush Engineering services India Pvt Ltd." on 27'h August 2019. 

Please do the needful 
Thanking you 

1'ours faithfully 

Prof. Sunil P. Suknale 
(Electrical Department) 

Page 14 of 60



Late Shri. Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitab le Trust's 

VIVA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 
Shirgaon, Virar (E), Taluka-Vasa i, District-Pa lghar, 401305, Maharashtra 

T e lepho ne: ,_ ,O)- 11 -) < ,itt· """ , ".1-1l"d1 nolo:_:) or;.: 
Department of Electrical Engineering 

V IVA-V IT/e lect/ \ 6 /20 19-20 Date: - 19/08/2019 

NOTICE 
All the students of F ina l-year Electrical Engineering are 

informed that; there will be a Guest Lecture on 
"Awareness on E lectrical designing in building 
services" by Mr. AV Ravi Kiran on 27th August 2019 at 
11:00AM. .. 

Venue: - B.E-Electrical C lassroom (A-007). 

~ 
H.O.D. 

E lectrica l Department 
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l 1 

Guest Lecture on Awareness of Electrical designing in building services by Mr. AV Ravi Kiran
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Guest Lecture on Awareness of Electrical designing in building services by Mr. AV Ravi Kiran
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VIVA Institute of Technology, Virar 
Guest Lecture by Mr. AV Ravi Kiran 

SUBJECT: Awareness on Electrical designing in build B.E. ELECTRICAL (2019-2020) 
H . 'nme 27/08/ 19 I / 18 I / 18 I / 18 I / 18 I / 18 I / 18 p C " o. 

Tim(' 11::00 \\I 

I -\~IDRE \1 1 l"ESH ADITYA ~· (:\ 
2 (HGLL DHIRAJ RA\1ESH ~ 
J BIIATK.\R \'l"IT \'1"0D "''"'~""" 4 llORlJDE AkASII RAVINDRA ~ -
~ l IIALDHARI ,1s1u,T I~ 
6 C'II \UDll ·\RI PRASAD PRADIP 1;:; /o 

7 ll.\BIIILK \R \l·\YL,R KRISll'-A '1~ 
8 Dll·"G.\R ROHl"I RAJE,DRA ~ 
9 1)11 ·"L IIARDIK '-ANDl..l \I ·\R lJS9'7..-.V 
10 )ll~RI A\IRL'TA sv,1L r7~' •"-' 

G\DGll G'\Y.\lRI SUl\ll. { p •J II ... 
12 C,AII.. \\ AD \l;A!,11 ~ ~ 
13 GAll..\\.-\l) S ,, TOSH GORAl;H 

,1 rf. 
14 l, \\\ AM) -1,11..Ll GURL'ATH ~ ·~ <,It.I \1'-.\\ \J~ 
16 vi fE PRI \ ' \'-KA RAJl, Ai~ , .. 
17 GLPT ·\ GOP! MOI I ·\J\ Ai; 
18 vl Pl A, ·"DL ·\L 

~~ '""' 
19 JAOHA\ C'II IR,\(.j I..RISH'-A"ATH AA· 
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Welcome Juilee Bhombe!

We are very excited to have you join our Raw Engineering Tribe.

In the pages that follow you’ll find details regarding your compensation and benefits.

If you have any questions at all, please reach out to our People Team. We’re here to help.

Offer Summary

Position | Associate Application Engineer

Start Date | 1st July 2021

Work Location - Raw Engineering India Pvt Ltd., 8th Floor, New Viva College, New Viva College

Rd, Opposite DMart, Vartak Ward,Virar West, 401303

Annual Salary | Your annual CTC of INR 3,80,000 will be paid monthly and is subject to

deductions for taxes and other withholdings as required by law. The details of your salary break

up, excluding income tax deductions, is provided in Annexure 1.

Employee Benefits | Full Participation in our company’s robust benefits plan subject statutory

requirements or limitations and conditions of those plans.
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Annexure 1

Name: Juilee Bhombe Position: Associate Application Engineer

Section Description Monthly Annual

Basic 18,011 2,16,133

HRA 9,006 1,08,067

Medical 1,250 15,000

Conveyance 1,600 19,200

A Gross Salary 29,867 3,58,400

Employer PF 1,800 21,600

Employer ESIC 0 0

B Total Employer Contribution 1,800 21,600

C CTC (A+B) 31,667 3,80,000

Employee PF 1,800 21,600

Employee ESIC 0 0

Professional Tax 200 2,500

D Total Employee Deduction 2,000 24,100

E Net Take Home (A-D) 27,867 3,34,300
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Employment Agreement | You will receive an Employment Agreement on your date of joining.

This Agreement will include the terms of your employment relationship with Raw Engineering,

including without limitation, a covenant not to disclose confidential client and internal

information, a covenant not to compete against Raw Engineering during the term of the

Agreement, a covenant not to solicit our associates, and establishes that, during the term of

your employment, the benefits of your endeavors accrue to Raw Engineering.

Background Verification | Post your offer confirmation, you will be requested for certain

documents for background verification. This Offer of Employment is contingent upon receipt of

a satisfactory outcome of a background check and proceeds on the basis that information you

provided is accurate. We reserve the right to end our offer or employment agreement, pre or

post joining, with you, should the results of your background investigation not be successful.

Please acknowledge and sign this Offer of Employment. We must receive your decision to

accept this Offer of Employment by 28th August 2020, after which date, this offer will expire.

Sincerely,

Swagata Ghosh

Director, People India

Acceptance | By signing this Offer of Employment and reviewing the Annexure 1, you agree to

and accept the terms and conditions of employment with Raw Engineering.

Signature:

Name:

Date:
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NOTICE 

 

 

Ref No. VIT/COMP/CSI/ Date:01/07/2019 

 

 

 
We, hereby inform that the CSI-VIVA-Tech, Computer Engineering is organizing 

guest lecture on topic “JOB vs further studies” on 6th July 2019 in BE Classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Prof. Umesh Mohite Prof. Ashwini Save 

(CSI Incharge) (HOD, Computer Engineering) 

(SBC - CSI) 
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Date: 6/07/2019 
 

 

To whomsoever it may concern 

 
 

We Computer Engineering Department, VIVA Institute of Technology would like to 

appreciate Mr.Kumar Bharti for rendering expertise in Conducting guest lecture on Topic 

“ JOB vs further studies “ for Third Year Computer Engineering students held on 6th July  

2019, under the banner of CSI VIVA TECH. 

We sincerely appreciate your time and efforts in making the seminar a success. Thanks for 

your generous support and we hope that you will consider supporting other events in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Prof. Umesh Mohite Prof. Ashwini Save 

CSI Incharge Student Branch Councilor 

Computer Engg. Department HOD, Computer Engg. Department 
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NOTICE 

 

 

Ref No. VIT/COMP/CSI Date:11/04/2019 

 

 

 
We, hereby inform that the CSI-VIVA-Tech, Computer Engineering is organizing 

guest lecture on topic “JOB vs further studies” on 12th April 2019 in BE Classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Prof. Umesh Mohite Prof. Ashwini Save 

(CSI Incharge) (HOD, Computer Engineering) 

(SBC - CSI) 
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Date: 12/04/2019 
 

 

To whomsoever it may concern 

 
 

We Computer Engineering Department, VIVA Institute of Technology would like to 

appreciate Mr.Kumar Bharti for rendering expertise in Conducting guest lecture on Topic 

“ JOB vs further studies “ for Third Year Computer Engineering students held on 12th April 

2019, under the banner of CSI VIVA TECH. 

We sincerely appreciate your time and efforts in making the seminar a success. Thanks for 

your generous support and we hope that you will consider supporting other events in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Prof. Umesh Mohite Prof. Ashwini Save 

CSI Incharge Student Branch Councilor 

Computer Engg. Department HOD, Computer Engg. Department 
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One Week Short Term Training  
Programme on 

Automation & Monitoring using 
IOT in 

Computer Engineering 
 

30th June - 5th July 2022 

Name:____________________________________________________________ 

Designation/Experience:_______________________________________ 

Organization:____________________________________________________ 

Address of Organization:_______________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________ 

Address for correspondence:___________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________ 

Contact No(s) :(O)________________(M)_________-________________ 

Email(s):_________________________________________________________ 

ISTE Membership No:___________________________________________ 

Payment By 

GPay/Online Transaction No:___________________________________ 

Dated:__________________________    Amount______________________ 

Bank & Branch:_________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Sign of Participant                           Institute Authority Sign Date:
                 with Seal              
 

 

Hon. Shri. Hitendra Vishnu Thakur 

President, Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust 

Hon. Shri. P. D. Kodolikar 

Trustee, Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust 

Hon. Ms. Aparna P. Thakur 

Secretary, Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust 

Dr. Arun Kumar, Principal, VIVA Inst. of Tech. 

Prof. Ashwini M. Save, HOD, Computer  Engg.  

Prof. Chandani Patel, HOD, MCA 

Prof. Sunita Naik, Asst. Prof. 

Dr. Ravindra E. Chaudhari, Associate Prof., 

SFIT  
 

Dr. Tatwadarshi P. N., Associate Prof., VCET  
 

Prof. Reshma Chaudhari         Prof. Vinit Raut        

Prof. Bhavika Thakur  Prof. Pradnya Mhatre  

Prof. Sunita Naik — +91 9970616927 

Email: sttp.comps@viva-technology.org 

 

 
 
 

 
Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust’s 

VIVA Institute of   
Technology 

Approved by AICTE, New Delhi, DTE, Government of Maharashtra,  Affiliated to University of Mumbai 

 

Shirgaon, Kumbharpada, Virar(E), Dist.-Palghar—-401 305. 

Contact No. 7770002544 
Website: www.viva-technology.org 

 
ISTE approved 

One Week Short Term Training  
Programme on 

 

Automation & Monitoring 
using IOT in 

Computer Engineering 
 

30th June - 5th July 2022 

Organized By 
 

Computer Engineering Department 
&  

department of Master of computer 
applications 

VIVA Institute of Technology 

PATRONS 

CONVENER 

COORDINATORS 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

REGISTRATION FORM 

CONTACT PERSONS 

ORGANIZING COMMITTEE 
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Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust was formed in the 
year 1988 under the president-ship of Shri Hitendraji     
Vishnu Thakur, MLA of Vasai Taluka. The trust was formed 
to handle several concern and to uplift a remote area like 
Vasai-Virar. The provision of education, medical and social 
facilities to the residents of such area was the primary focus. 
For providing educational facility and  an opportunity for 
the students dwelling in the rural belt, in 1989, the trust 
started a school “UTKARSHA VIDYALAYA”. In the year 2000 , 
the trust started a college known as “VIVA COL-
LEGE”. Having updated itself with concerned requirements, 
the college now provides & different courses , in addition to 
the traditional courses of the Science, Commerce and Arts 
Streams. 

VIVA Institute of Technology was established in the year 
2009 with a definite mission to develop the standard of the 
institute above benchmark level,  providing students with 
advanced knowledge and latest technology in the chosen 
discipline by tapping their hidden and obvious potential, 
molding them into good and responsible citizens by playing 
a meaningful role in industry and society. The institute is 
approved by AICTE, New Delhi & DTE, Maharashtra State 
and affiliated to Mumbai University. The main objective of 
the institute has always been promoting education at all 
levels. VIVA institute is well equipped with workshop, labor-
atories, computer center with latest machineries, tools, in-
struments, softwares etc. 
 

The computer engineering department was established in 
2009. The department offers regular undergraduate pro-
gram in “Computer Engineering” having intake of 60.  

Our vision is to develop competent citizens who will be valu-
able contributors in the field of technology and science. Our 
mission is to create an environment which will stimulate 
research, creativity and innovation and to provide students 
with comprehensive knowledge of the latest developments 
in Computer Engineering. 

 

Internet of Things offers advanced connectivity of devices, 
systems, things and services that goes beyond machine-to 
machine communications and requires a variety of proto-
cols, domains for various applications. The IoT will foster 
the development of a number of applications.  

This STTP aims to make the participants realize the im-
portance of IoT and its applications in various fields as well 
as to demonstrate some demo projects on specific applica-
tions. This course also gives an introduction to IoT, so that 
participants can learn to build their own IoT products for 
various applications. Expert lectures and hands on sessions 
are designed with focus on interactive training to the par-
ticipants with better practical understanding on IOT.  

 To appraise the participants with the urgent need of 
IOT 

 To help the participants practically understand compo-
nents used in IOT and their calibration 

 To provide hands-on training to demonstrate funda-
mental concepts of IoTs  

 

 Introduction to UOI & IOT 

 Arduino Boards Hardware 

 Buzzer and MOTOR controlling through Arduino 

 IR Sensor 

 Introduction to Pulse Width Modulation 

 Wifi Module ESP-8266 

 Installation of server communication app 

 

 

 

 

PG students, Research Scholars, Faculty from Engineering, 
MCA, Management and delegates from industry can attend the 
programme. 

Date: 30th June – 5th July 2022 

Time : 9:00am to 5:00pm  

Venue: VIVA Institute of Technology 

               Shirgaon, Virar(E), District-Palghar,  

               State-Maharashtra, 

 
 

P.G. Student or Research Scholar            : Rs. 500/- 

Academicians (Faculty)                               : Rs. 500/- 

Delegates from Industry                 : Rs. 500/-      

Kindly email the Registration Form to the coordinators before 
the deadline. 

Registration fees can be paid through online bank transfer or 
GPay. 

 

Details for online transfer: 

 Beneficiary Name: Sunita Vinay Naik 

 Account No: 003100100052357 

 Bank Name: Vasai Vikas Sahakari Bank Ltd 

 Branch: Thakur arcade, Virar west 

 IFSC code- VVSB0000003 
 
Details for GPay: 

 Beneficiary Name: Sunita Naik  

 Mobile No.: 9970616927 or (mhatre.sunita@okicici) 

ABOUT COMPUTER ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

ABOUT THE COURSE 

COURSE OBJECTIVES 

ELIGIBILITY 

EVENT DETAILS 

REGISTRATION  

COURSE CONTENTS 

ABOUT OUR TRUST 

ABOUT THE INSTITUTION 
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Academic Year 2021 - 22 

Report on ISTE Approved One Week Short Term Training Program on 

Automation & Monitoring using IOT in Computer Engineering organized by 

Computer Engineering Department 

 

IoT is a giant, digitally connected universe of billions of physical devices around the world; 

“things” that collect and share data about how they’re used and the environment around them. 

These objects are embedded with internet connectivity, software, sensors, and other hardware that 

enable them to connect and exchange data with other systems and devices over the web.  

IoT extends the power of the internet beyond smartphones and computers to ordinary household 

objects such as lightbulbs, locks, smart microwaves, wearable fitness devices, sophisticated 

industrial tools, and self-driving cars, affording them a higher degree of analytical and computing 

capabilities. 

IoT has many uses; however, it depends on key technologies and components to connect devices 

to the internet, such as: 

● Sensors to collect the data from the environment for the IoT system to process it 

● Connection and identification from the device to the IoT system through an IP address  

● Actuators that allow the devices to take action based on data from their own sensors and 

network feedback 

● IoT gateway to bridge data from the different devices to reach the cloud. It also translates 

the devices’ protocols into one standard protocol and filters out unnecessary data from the 

devices. 

Page 3 of 13Page 45 of 60



● The cloud, where all data from the IoT devices is gathered and processed by software  

● User interface, from where users get the data from the devices so that they can make the 

required commands that the devices need to execute 

Automation ties all these components together and ensures that processes work smoothly 

without the involvement of a human being. 

Due to this reason, the Short term training program (STTP) was organized by the Computer 

Engineering Department, VIVA Institute of Technology. The speaker was from Tech Cryptors, 

Mumbai. 

STTP on Automation & Monitoring using IOT in Computer Engineering 

The objective of the ISTE Approved STTP was 

● To appraise the participants with the urgent need of IOT 

● To help the participants practically understand components used in IOT and their 

calibration 

● To provide hands-on training to demonstrate fundamental concepts of IoTs 

The ISTE approved STTP was conducted from 30th June to 5th July, 2022 in VIVA Institute of 

Technology, Computer Engineering. The inauguration was attended by Principal Dr. Arun 

Kumar, Mr. Yadnesh Mohan Zagade. 

Sr. 

No. 

Date Topics Covered 

1 30th June 2022 Introduction to UOI & IOT, practically explored components, 

sensors, microcontrollers, Arduino Boards Hardware 

2 1st July 2022 Coding for controlling Buzzer through Arduino, Motor driver & 

architecture of its hardware chip, IR Sensor, Calibration of IR 

Sensor with different components like LED, RGB, Motor, 

buzzer etc. 

3 2nd July 2022 Pulse Width Modulation, Calibrating potentiometer with 

different components like LED, RGB, Motor, buzzer etc., 
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Calibrating ESP 8266 with our Microcontroller by coding our 

own programs in C Embedded, structure of WiFi breakout board 

4 4th July 2022 Interfacing our complete system with Internet using ESP 8266, 

Calibrating system with server-based app for reading real time 

sensor values on. 

5 5th July 2022 Quiz 
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The speaker was very well received by the attendees. The attendees gave very good feedback to 

the speaker. A total of 18 participants participated in the One week ISTE approved short term 

training program. 
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To 

Tech Cryptors, 

Mumbai 

 

Respected sir, 

We are pleased to inform you that Computer Engineering Department, Viva Institute of Technology, Virar 

(E), Organized Internship Training Course on UI/UX Designing for duration of TWO DAYS, 

On 19/09/2019 and 20/09/2019, which was conducted by TECH CRYPTORS. 

We appreciate your training program and efforts of your team in training our students, the quality of 
training conducted in the areas of new technology in improving the skills of the students are highly 
commendable. 

Most importantly, we thank you for the time, patience, expertise, discipline and all other qualities which 

had such an important impact on our students. Your contribution for the benefit of the society is 

Appreciable. 

Congratulations again on your excellent work! We at Viva Institute of technology, Virar (E) are deeply 

grateful. 

We look forward to have a strong continued association with your organization. 
 

 
Thanks & Regards, 

Yours truly 

 
 
 

                                                                                                       
 
 

Prof. Umesh Mohite Prof. Ashwini Save 

(Incharge, CSI-VIVA Tech)  (Student Branch Councilor) 

(HOD, Computer Engg. Department) 
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 Shri Vishnu Waman Thakur Charitable Trust’s 

VIVA Institute of Technology 
Shirgaon, Virar (East), Dist: Palghar-401305, Maharashtra 

Website: www.viva-technology.org 
 

Department of Electronics and Telecommunication Engineering 
 

Activities done under various MoUs 

 

Name of Company – NM Technocrafts 

Date -3rd July to 7th July 2018 

Duration – 1 Week 
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